
 
 
 
 
 
05/3/2022 
 
Roxana Pardo Garcia 
Alimentando el Pueblo 
Chisme@alimentandoalpueblo.org 
 
 
Re: Letter of Recommendation 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing today on behalf of Alimentado el Pueblo, a newly registered 501© 3 non-profit 
located in Burien. Please accept this letter of support for Carlos Michel to represent 
Alimentando al Pueblo on the King County Immigrant Refugee Commission. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Roxana Pardo Garcia 
Executive Director 
 
 
 


